
SEAPCO Form #806 Grade School Vision and Hearing Reminder Letter and Survey (08/21) 
 

SPECIAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION OF PEORIA COUNTY 
4812 W Pfeiffer Rd., Bartonville, IL.   61607 
Ph:  309-697-0880    Fax:  309-697-0884 

 
 

To: Hollis School-Christy  

From: Screening team  

Subject: Vision/Hearing Screening  

 
Thank you for your cooperation in scheduling the annual vision and hearing screenings for your school.  
Your assistance in providing the following will enable the SEAPCO technicians to complete the screenings 
with the least amount of interruption to your school routine. 
 

1. As mandated by Senate Bill 0805, PA 93-054, effective January 1, 2004, a written notification to 
parents informing them of the screening date(s) and including the wording ‘vision screening is not a 
substitute for a complete eye and vision evaluation by an eye doctor’.   

2. A quiet room such as the library or an empty classroom 
3. A printed, computerized class list for all grades by teacher including the student’s name, 

birth date, parent’s name, address, and telephone number. 

 
Hearing and Vision screenings will be administered to all Special Education students, 504 students, 
preschoolers, transfer students who are new to the district, foster children, and Grades K and 2.  Grades 1 
and 3 receive Hearing screenings and Grade 8 will receive Vision screenings only.  Although it is not 
mandated, it is recommended that Grade 5 students receive a Vision screening.  In addition, we will screen 
teacher referrals if the teacher or parent suspects that there may be a problem. 
 
The screening dates for your school are: 
 
 Screen Date:  9/15/21  

 Rescreen Date:   9/28/21  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Screening Team at 697-0880. 
 
We will be following the guidelines established by the ISBE and Illinois Department of Public Health 
including: 
 

● Adequate PPE supplies on hand at each screening session( masks; disinfecting wipes; hand 
sanitizer) 

 
 
 

 
 
 


